Nadia Khan

179-16

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 8:25 AM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: Orr Block

From: Andreas Tzioumis

Sent: Saturday, February 04, 2017 12:44 PM
To: David A. Olson

Subject: Orr Block

| urge the non Issuance of a MU4 to Orr Block .
Additionally, | urge you all not to issue any MU4 to anyone else .

Further, | urge you all not to be issuing any variances or special permits.

Newton has already reached " diminishing returns " from development.

Andreas Tzioumis
42 High Rock Ter.
Newton , MA 02467

Sent from my iPhone



